
 
 

 

 

 

Our Ref: LD/RH/cc/Scholastic Book Fair 

16th May 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Scholastic Book Fair 2022 

On Friday 20th May until Wednesday 25th May 2022, the iCentre at Barr Beacon School will be 

hosting a second round of the Scholastic Book Fair. 

When making purchases, pupils will write down their selected books, as well as their prices, on a 

wishlist, collected from the iCentre upon entry to the book fair. On this wishlist you can follow the 

link (bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay) or scan the QR code to reach the order page, where you can enter 

‘Barr Beacon School’ or the postcode located at the bottom of this letter. Here you can decide which 

books on the wishlist you would like to purchase and provide payment directly to Scholastic. We 

cannot accept any payment with cash or card in school. 

Once you have made your payment online, pupils must return the payment reference slip to the 

iCentre to receive their books. To ensure your order is processed in time, please make sure that the 

payment reference is returned before 12:00PM on Wednesday 25th May 2022. 

From all of us at Barr Beacon School, we hope that our pupils thoroughly enjoy indulging in the 

Scholastic tradition that we have all come to know and love.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Ms L Draycott 

Headteacher 

 

 


